

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



April 3, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Bryan L

Bryan Lober, County Commissioner District 2

RE:

Closure of Brevard County to any Tourists or Leisure Visitors

The Board of County Commissioners, in special session on April 2, 2020, approved a recommendation to the Policy Group to enact measures to close Brevard County to all tourists and leisure visitors, excluding those who are working within Brevard County, to be effective immediately, including prohibiting any lodging establishment, as defined, from accepting reservations from any tourist or for leisurely purposes, including extensions to current reservations and those who have already made reservations but have not yet checked in, for as long as the State of Emergency lasts in Brevard County.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

/kp

CC:

Each Commissioner County Manager County Attorney